
Dear FPCH Family, 
 
This Sunday, May 24, 2020, is the Seventh Sunday of Easter as well as our celebration 
of Jesus' Ascension. We will continue worshiping  physically apart while being spiritually 
together. As always, I urge all of us to keep our Sunday morning sacred, intentional, 
and focused by participating in worship from home at 10:30 AM. I invite you to use the 
links below to access worship materials, including a bulletin, the readings, a hymn, a 
copy of the sermon manuscript, and materials for our young disciples (no age limit 
required!). A recorded service will be accessible at https://fpchighland.org/sermons, 
which will follow the provided bulletin. I encourage you to view this recording and 
participate along with it if at all possible. This week we will be focusing on Jesus' 
Ascension and the importance of us carrying on his mission!  

 
Thank you to those who provided liturgy and music this week! 
 
This week I echo these words from the author of Ephesians: "I have heard of your faith 
in the Lord Jesus and your love toward all the saints, and for this reason I do not cease 
to give thanks for you as I remember you in my prayers" (Ephesians 1:15-16). 

 
In Christ, 

 
Rev. Tyler Orem 

 


